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Roswell Native Selected NMDOT District Engineer for 
Southeastern New Mexico 

 
Roswell - The New Mexico Department of Transportation has selected Roswell native Ralph Meeks, PE 
as District Two Engineer for the Southeastern region of the state.  Ralph was selected this week by 
Cabinet Secretary Tom Church.   
 
Ralph brings twenty plus years of experience to the position and received an undergraduate degree in civil 
engineering in 1990 from New Mexico State University.  He will be leading all aspects of business 
management, construction, maintenance and engineering for the district. Several construction and 
maintenance projects in the District Two region will begin over the next few months.  
 
District Two is the largest of the six NMDOT districts, and serves a population of about 340,000 and 
includes the highways of U.S 70, U.S. 285, U.S. 380, U.S. 54, U.S. 62/180 and several other routes in 
Southeastern New Mexico.  Its boundaries include Chaves, Eddy, Lea, Lincoln, Otero, Roosevelt, De 
Baca, Curry, and the southern part of Torrance and Guadalupe counties.  It also includes the Southeastern 
Regional Planning Organization (SERPO).        
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, NMDOT District Two Public Information Officer, (575) 637-
7210, manon.arnett@state.nm.us.   
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